
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seal Beach Police Department 
911 Seal Beach Boulevard, Seal Beach, CA 90740 

 
January 30, 2022     Contact: Lieutenant Nick Nicholas  

(562) 799-4100 ext. 1160  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   nnicholas@sealbeachca.gov 
     

PERSON WHO WENT MISSING UNDER SUSPICIOUS  
CIRCUMSTANCES LOCATED UNHARMED 

 
Seal Beach, CA – A previously reported missing person was located unharmed.  

 

On Saturday, January 29, 2022, at about 11:30 pm, the Seal Beach Police Department 

received a call of a missing person involving 22-year-old Jenna Stone. 

 

On Sunday, January 30, 2022 at about 2:20 pm, Ms. Stone was located and removed 

from the Missing and Unidentified Persons System.  She was unharmed and uninjured.  

 

The Seal Beach Police Department thanks the public for their assistance with this 

investigation. 
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